
Sheriff's Office  

Posted on: May 16, 2017 

Zebra Found Deceased 

On Saturday, May 13, 2017 at about 1452 hours, the Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office 
received a report that a zebra had been fatally shot on Mattole Road, Petrolia. Per the 
owner, the zebra was found deceased in a hay field about 20 yards from the roadway 
with what appeared to be a single gunshot wound. The deceased zebra was described 
as an adult male named Randy. This case is currently under investigation.      

Anyone with information for the Sheriff’s Office regarding this case or related criminal 
activity is encouraged to call the Sheriff’s Office at 707-445-7251 or the Sheriff’s Office 
Crime Tip line at 707-268-2539.  

  

William Honsal 

Sheriff 

 


